
 
 

 

 
Our Ref: RS/GF 
1st July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 

‘GCSE Results Day’ 
Thursday, 20th August 2020 

 
We are writing to update you with some important information about Results Day on Thursday, 20th 
August 2020. 
 
Emailing Your Results 

In light of the continuing uncertainly around the Corona Virus and in line with most other schools, 
we are planning to email results out to you this year, rather than ask you to come into school to 
collect them.  
 
To set up this system we need email addresses for each Year 11 pupil (pupil’s email NOT your 
parental email) to be able to send results electronically. We have devised a form to collate this 
information together that you will find using the link below: 
  

Pupil Email Questionnaire  Please click here. 

*** Please ensure that you complete and submit the form by Wednesday, 8th July 2020. *** 
 
Support For You On Results Day 

Results Day is an exciting but also nerve-wracking time and you often need to speak to someone 
about your results. Although we are not there in person this year, a team of staff will be available by 
phone to talk to you about your results if you need it. Just call the school switchboard if you need 
any advice or guidance and you will be passed onto a member of staff who is able to help.  
 
If you have any further queries about this letter, please do not hesitate to get in touch. In the 
meantime, we send our best wishes to you and your families.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

   
Mrs R Stevens  
Assistant Headteacher  
rstevens@btrcc.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr R Varey BEd (Hons) MA 

Ormerod Road, Burnley, BB10 3AA 

Tel: 01282 506200 

E-Mail: office@btrcc.lancs.sch.uk 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xfsMUvH8MU6AWufP-sj0Kux8-1jnOptJt4U7s_xUxjlUODMyM0pGVVQ2WlA1WUszVFNVUjNCSzNLMy4u
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